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Dear Friends and Community partners, 

We have been planning for and looking forward to resuming our tradition of having our 

annual Walk to Remember inside University Mall on August 28th.  Given the spread of 

the highly contagious coronavirus in Tuscaloosa County, we are concerned for our sup-

porters.  The decision has been made to change plans to avoid large crowds gathered to-

gether indoors.  We have chosen to have a “VIRTUAL WALK”!!!  We will still have our 

annual trendsetting t-shirts, walk teams/individuals competing for most money raised, 

and door prize drawings!!!   Door prize drawings will be held on Facebook Live and 

posted on Instagram and www.caringdays.org.  Please stay tuned for our NEW Step by 

Step process for our  new “Virtual Walk”.   

 

Thank you in advance for your support of Caring Days and your willingness to adapt 

and change to this new format for this year’s “Virtual Walk”!!! 


